
 
 

UNIT 425 BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
April 11, 2016 
 
Attending: Don Bladow, Dennis Smith, Marion Kelly, Terry Sappah, Steve Tucker, Rick 
Oldford, Tim Marx, Carolyn Sprague. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm 
 
Minutes For March meeting were approved as published. 
 
Treasurer’s report received and we are still solvent.  
 
The Fur Rendezvous office was contacted regarding the Cabin Fever Sectional. Message was 
taken for the coordinator of events. Was told I would receive a call after this person returned 
from lunch. No call was received. So schedule is not complete for the winter sectional. 
 
The suggested dates for the Cabin Fever Sectional are March 1 – 5, 2017. 
 
A letter was received from Virginia Duffy regarding the handicapping methods used for the 
Saturday evening game. She also complained about the record keeping of the club in general. 
Don Bladow will write a response. 
 
Marion Kelly will review the liability policy currently in force for the club manager and 
directors. 
 
The Bridge Center is now an attraction on Trip Advisor. Be sure to do a review so we no longer 
appear in the “backwater” reaches of the site. 
 
The next board meeting will be May 9, 2016 at 6 PM. 


